
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, February 16, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheeseburger Flatbread  

 Bagel Dog  

 Salad Bar  

 Diced Pears  

 Milk  

 

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Lilly Henning   

 

1. The Bully Prevention Club UPstander Campaign is going strong!!!  It is Great to see so 

many students and staff wearing and displaying the UPstander wrist  bands !!!  There are 

still many more wrist bands being given to students this week for being an Upstander and 

joining the Upstander Campaign.    Some of the club members will be coming to your 

advisory today so you can put your Green Tiger Stripes in the raffle jar.    Thanks for 

being an UPStander and creating a Bully Free Zone at Gurrie!! 

 

Some of the Awesome raffle prizes are: 

Winter Dance tickets 

StarBucks gift cards 

Itunes gift cards 

Pe warm up passes 

Lunch from Panda Express 

Subway Gift cards 

Gurrie back packs 

McDonalds Gift cards 

Candy and other fun things 

 

2. The PBIS store will be open today during lunch, remember to take your tiger stripes to 

the cafeteria so you can purchase items.  

 

3. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting today, after school, until 4 

P.M. in Ms. Vogg's room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 

chromebooks.  If you have any questions or are interested in joining, please see Mr. 

Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information.  See you after school! 

 

4. Yesterday was the Battle of the Books and the competition was fierce. CONGRATS to 

all the readers!! Team “Wait, What’s our Team Name?” won with 17 points! We have 

a three way tie for 2nd place and will have a tie breaker during lunch today. Teams 

MJ^2S^3, SNL,  and J.A.A.C.E.E. need to meet promptly in library at 11:15 today. The 

top two teams will represent Gurrie at the Inter-District Battle on March 2.  Keep 

Reading! 



5. Attention Gurrie Activity Council Members, we will be meeting on Tuesday next week in 

Mr. Ingwersen’s room to finalize winter dance planning. Please see Mr. Sullivan or Mr. 

Ingwersen if you have any questions. 

 

 

 

 

   

 


